
All I want for Christmas is an S21

Tiaan Newman from NewBass (right) with Jaco
Beukes from DWR, DiGiCo distributors in
Africa.

 

Santa has come early! He has left a DiGiCo S21 with a fully populated D2 Stage Rack for Tiaan Newman, the
owner of NewBass Productions, an audio company located in Pretoria.

Since establishing the NewBass Brand in 2013, Tiaan has worked hard to deliver excellent and reliable service.
His company is well known in the Afrikaans music industry, festivals and big corporate events.

“The DiGiCo S21 is a great investment in raising NewBass Production’s service standards,” said Tiaan, who was
introduced to the DiGiCo platform by Festival Sound. “We love the sound and the preamps are awesome!”

Tiaan will be taking the console on the Jo Black Coastal tour as well as for Karlien van Jaarsveld.

The DiGiCo S21 puts this local company onto a new playing field… the sky’s the limit so watch this space!
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